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The Passing of our Eminent Venerable Master Chin Kung 

In June of 2001, Master Chin Kung 

established the Pure Land Learning College 

Association in Australia to nurture and train 

his successors to continue the propagation 

of Buddhism.  

 

In 2010, he set up the Multi-Faith and 

Multicultural Centre. To celebrate his life, a 

memorial service was held on 20 August 

2022. Various faith leaders, community 

leaders and heads of organisations were 

present. Their representatives made 

touching and inspiring speeches touching 

on the late master’s contributions to 

education, religious harmony, peace work 

and community programs in Toowoomba 

and the region. 



 

Left to right: Scott McGrath (QPS), Kim Walmsley, Cr Paul Antonio (Mayor of Toowoomba) 

A memorial service was also organized in Malaysia and Singapore in remembrance of 

the late Venerable Master Chin Kung. This ceremony brought together everyone from 

different faiths to commemorate the life of Master Chin Kung and his achievements all 

these years. The Venerable Master Chin Kung was truly a mentor, teacher, whose life, 

and contributions to peace works can inspire the rest of us to do better with our own. 

Thank you, Venerable Master Chin Kung. We are grateful for all you have done to 

better our lives.   
 



 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

National Peace Conference 2022 

 

Our annual Peace Conference will be held on Friday the 25th November at St 

Patrick Cathedral Centre. This year’s theme is How do we “Be The Change We 

Want To See In The World”. Come and listen to the presentation by Protea Place, 

RACQ Life Flight Rescue and the amazing Josh Marshall from Inclusion Access. 

Details for registration will be out soon, so please keep an eye out for that! 
 


